
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th September 2024 
EHa/SSn 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that all Year 7 students should now have been given their log 
in details for Tassomai and Sparx to complete their Science and Maths homework, and 
will have been shown in their lessons how to log in to the platforms. Any student who is 
unsure of their log in details should ask their class teacher for help. 
 
All students should now be completing English, Maths and Science homework once a 
week, and this will continue until the end of term one. No other subjects will be setting 
homework until term two to give students a chance to build routines around completing 
homework. Please use the link below to view videos that have been made to support your 
understanding of how your child should complete their homework via the Year 7 homework 
drop down menu on the school website: 
https://www.themallingschool.kent.sch.uk/page/?title=Homework&pid=173 
 
Please also be reminded that homework club runs in the library after school every day until 
4.00pm where members of staff are available to support your child with their homework. 
Class teachers in English, Maths and Science will now be checking that homework has 
been completed each week, and, if a student hasn’t completed their homework, parents 
and carers will receive notification via MyChildAtHome. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s homework please email: 
Yr7homework@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs E Hanmore 
Associate Assistant Headteacher  
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